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The whole Medicaid system is too bureaucratic and needs to be simplified, 
but not by cutting programs. Home and Community based services, 
controlled by the individual getting services, will save the state millions of 
dollars. These services are substantially cheaper than keeping people in 
Nursing Homes. To get people out of Nursing Homes, more accessible 
housing is a necessity. Also, state funding for the Center for Disability 
Rights, to better serve people with Disabilities, should be a priority. 


